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The Patriarchate of Jerusalem, the first Christian Church of
the  Holy  Land,  fostered  through  the  centuries  interfaith
dialogue  based  on  equality  and  mutual  respect  as  well  as
supported the indiscriminate cohabitation and cooperation of
the Jewish, the Christians and the Muslims.

Continuing  Its  conciliatory  and  peacekeeping  mission,  the
Patriarchate condemns the actions of desecration, which have
recently been done by an individual whose identity remains
unknown  to  the  detriment  and  damage  of  the  Christian  and
Muslim Cemetery in Ioppe.

The  Patriarchate  hopes  the  investigations  of  the  Israeli
Police  to  discover  the  culprits  will  bring  the  expected
results, for the sake of prevalence of Justice, Freedom of
Religion and Peace at the holy Land.

 

Chief Secretary’s Office

(translated from the original document in Greek by Mrs Irini
Valasi)
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